
 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

Now that we are in the summer term we are trying to keep 

ourselves ‘sun safe’ whilst working and playing outdoors. At 

school we talk about ways to keep ourselves protected but 

you can also help by: 

- Applying sun cream on your child before school  

- Providing a hat for them to wear  

- Keeping sun cream in their drawer (please make sure 

that it is named) 

 

Kind regards, 

Mr Moloney 

 

 
 


